
Village of Thornville Public Notice:  

Boil Advisory Lifted 
The boil advisory issued on 11/26 for The Village of Thornville, along 
with all Northern Perry Water customers who receive water from the 
Village, due to a water main repair on Monday November 25th has 
been lifted.  

The laboratory results came back all clear.  

If you are experiencing low water pressure: 

 Run your faucet for a few minutes to clear any air in the lines. 

 Remove and clean faucet aerators (the screens at the ends of 
your faucets) to eliminate sediment. 

 If you use a water softener, consult your owner's manual for 
instructions on flushing the system. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. The safety and 
quality of your water supply is a top priority. 

 


